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Christmas charitable donations collected at Meyer House Care
Home

Our staff at Meyer House Care Home have generously collected for and donated to our local church Food Bank.

We presented our food boxes to the Pastor of Erith Baptist Church who will distribute the contents of them amongst local families in

Erith for the Christmas period.

It's important to remember others at this festive time of year and we are glad to have been able to help those in our local

community.

Wishing everyone a peaceful and happy Christmas!

 



Meyer House Care Home

Page: 2

https://meyer-house.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/meyer-chocolate-christmas-food-bank-181219-m1.jpg
https://meyer-house.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/meyer-chocolate-christmas-food-bank-181219-m2.jpg

